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BCS P&C

Braidwood Central School P & C Association
Working together to help our school

P&C Canteen News

Hello to all our school community,
Our canteen needs some volunteer helpers. We are looking for helpers on Thursdays & Fridays.

Volunteering is a great way of becoming part of our school community. If you have a current working
with children check or would be happy to obtain a volunteer working with children check, we would
love to hear from you.

If there is anything you would like to know please give Susan a call in the canteen 4842 2249, or if
you are able to help then please fill out the below and return to the canteen.

Name:

Contact Number:

Days available:

Thanking you in advance

Susan & Tanya.



